
ATTACHMENT iv WRI TTEN COMMENTS

PLANNING COMMISSIONERS
San Francisco Planing Deparment
1650 Mission Street, Suite 400
San Francisco, CA 94103

Re: Letter in Support of Discretionary Review Reform

Dear Planing Commission:

I strongly support the Planing Commission and Planing Deparment's efforts to reform the
Discretionar Review process. Under the current DR process, there are too many opportunities
for abuses such as frivolous DR hearings that squander time and resources of not only
homeowners wanting to improve their homes but also the Planing Commission and Planning
Deparment.

The proposed improvements are well-designed, comprehensive, and wil be a benefit to all. The
proposed improvements to the Planning Department's internal review will provide a more
predictable and consistent process for permitting and wil minimize the arbitrary and political
nature of the current DR process.

I greatly appreciate the Planing Commission and Planing Deparment being proactive in
improving the DR process.

Please approve the Planing Deparment's proposed improvements.

Sincerely,
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